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Howls of the Month 
It has been a packed October here at Mill 
Valley Middle School with many activities 
and opportunities for students, as we 
continue to navigate distance learning 
together. A huge thanks to Kiddo! for 
funding and supporting Yoga and 
Mindfulness in Ms. Palmer’s 6th grade PE 
classes. We also want to thank our PTSA for 
supporting Being Adept and Challenge 
Day, in continued support for social/
emotional and drug/alcohol prevention 
education!  

Finally, it’s Halloween, and no matter the 
situation, MVMS finds ways to dress up and 
celebrate! Check out this link (mvsd 
domain only so have students share it) of 
our staff costumes. Have fun tomorrow 
night, and we are strongly encouraging all 
students to stay safe. Please see this 
community information from the City of Mill 
Valley.  Happy Halloween! 

Future Howls 
We are preparing for our return to campus 
and the opening of school on November 
30th. In the coming weeks, we will be 
sending more detailed information to 
students and families regarding our hybrid 
schedule, Extended Distance Learning 
(EDL), and all the health and safety 
measures we have put in place. Our current 
School Site Specific Protection Plan is on our 
website. Additionally, we be sending out 
our “COVID-19 Guide for a Safe Return to 
School,” prior to our return to school.  All 
students and families should tune into 
“Panther Community” every morning, 
during the week of November 16-20, as we 
will be reviewing the sections of the guide 
each day, along with showing our 
informational videos! 

Announcements 
• Be sure to check Grade Level Google 

Classroom for announcements  
• All information around Distance learning 

can be found here (on our webpage) 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1qmpJU4MXxg8juRd9kbBjpMfOWtRC7SfH5WVtGyOedI4/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.cityofmillvalley.org/news/displaynews.htm?NewsID=2851&TargetID=84
https://www.mvschools.org/Domain/867
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1qmpJU4MXxg8juRd9kbBjpMfOWtRC7SfH5WVtGyOedI4/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.cityofmillvalley.org/news/displaynews.htm?NewsID=2851&TargetID=84
https://www.mvschools.org/Domain/867

